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ATIN: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Subject: 

References: 

Comanche Peak Nuclear Power Plant (CPNPP) 
Docket Nos. 50-445 and 50-446 
License Renewal Application Submittal Schedule Revision 

Ref 

Comanche Peak 
Nuclear Power Plant 
(Vistra Operations 
Company LLC) 
P 0. Box 1002 
6322 North FM 56 
Glen Rose, TX 76043 

T 254.897.6113 

10 CFR 54 

1. Letter TXX-15164 dated December 14, 2015, from Rafael Flores to the NRC submitting Comanche 
Peak Nuclear Power Plant License Renewal Application Submittal Schedule Revision 
(ML16013A201) 

2. NRC Regulatory Issue Summary 2009-006 Importance of Giving NRC Advance Notice of Intent to 
Pursue License Renewal, dated June 15, 2009 (ML0905407890) 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

Per Reference 1, Vistra Operations Company LLC ("Vistra OpCo") provided a revised submittal 
schedule for license renewal application for the Comanche Peak Nuclear Power Plant (CPNPP). 
Reference 2 requested that licensees provide a written, voluntary submission of licensee's plans 
regarding license renewal. The purpose of this letter is to formally notify the NRC of the change to the 
submittal schedule for CPNPP. 

The revised license renewal application submittal date for CPNPP is now scheduled for the fourth 
quarter of 2022. 

This communication contains no new commitments regarding CPNPP Units 1 and 2. 
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Should you have any questions, please contact Carl Corbin at (254) 897-0121 or 
carl.corbin@luminant.com. 

c (email) - Scott Morris, Region IV [Scott.Morris@nrc.gov] 
Dennis Galvin, NRR [Dennis.Galvin@nrc.gov] 

Steven K. Sewell 

John Ellegood, Senior Resident Inspector, CPNPP Uohn.Ellegood@nrc.gov] 
Neil Day, Resident Inspector, CPNPP [Neil.Day@nrc.gov] 
Omid Tabatabai, License Renewal Branch Chief [Omid.Tabatabai-Yazdi@nrc.gov] 


